Grand Knight Frank J. Hlad 440-796-4523

<u>Deputy Grand Knight</u> Thomas J. Nemeth Sr. 216-469-3169



GILMOUR COUNCIL #310 DECEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER

Financial Secretary
William L. Marvaldi
216-308-0626

<u>Treasurer</u> Shaun O. White PGK 440-376-4492

Follow us at: kofc310.org

DEATH AND SICKNESS NOTICES: Notify Worthy Lecturer: SK. Thomas Todt (440) 799-0986



MERRY CHRISTMAS!

We hope everyone had a happy and enjoyable Thanksgiving and didn't eat TOO much. As the year winds down, we have a few more family friendly events coming up for everyone to celebrate the Christmas season.

PANCAKE BREAKFAST WITH SANTA

On Sunday morning, Dec. 11th, we will be holding our annual Pancake Breakfast with Santa at St. Francis of Assisi after the 8 & 10 AM masses. We will begin cooking and set-up around 7 AM in the school gym. Everyone is welcome and the more hands we have on deck, the less work for everyone. Hope to see you there.

COUNCIL CHRISTMAS PARTY

Later that afternoon on Dec. 11th, we will be holding our Council Christmas party. It is family friendly and open to all family and friends who want to have a good time. Reservations need to be in ASAP. Brother knights, in good standing, and kids under 12 are FREE to attend, but they still need to make reservations. Guests are \$30. Come and celebrate Christmas with your brother knights.

DARTS & BILLARDS NIGHT

Our sports chairman, Jerry Salerno, is planning another fun night of Darts and Billiards up in our clubroom on Tuesday, Jan. 17, 2023. The evening will begin about 6 PM. More information will follow next month, but mark the date.

2023 CLERGY NIGHT

The Greater Cleveland Chapter's 2023 Clergy Night is already SOLD OUT, due to the space limitations set by the seminary. It will be held on Friday, Jan. 27, 2023. The Council will pay for any clergy from our Council, but brother knights, who have made reservations already, should pay their \$25 to PGK Centanni by one of our January meetings.

GOOD OF THE ORDER

We lost another longtime member last month. He was Vince Carozza, a 44 year member and one of the loyal group of card players who spent their afternoons up in the clubroom.

We also want to send our deepest sympathy to the family of Sir Knight Mike Kalal, PGK, PFN, PCP, FDD. Mike served as our District Deputy for a few years and always supported our functions, he will be missed.

CHRISTMAS BIRTHDAYS

We have 18 brother knights who share their birthday month with Jesus, keep them all in your thoughts during this holy month. They include: Bob Agresta; Frank Cacciacarro (#70); our Chaplain, Rev. James Caddy (#85); Joe Cooney; Mark DeSilvio; Dominic Frisina; Kevin Grobelny; Dr. Jerry Hayes; Stan Kosilesky (#60); Ted Krause; Aaron Kurth; Dan McGuigan; Tom Montagno; Tony Negrelli (#98); Tom Pece; Jim Richardson (#80); PGK George Rolfe and Phil Zellhofer (#70).

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!

Dr. Carmen Centanni, PGK --- News Reporter Shaun White, PGK --- Publisher